
     

SCHOOL TRIP INFORMATION SHEET  

28.04.22 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As a part of our project “All the Fun at the Fair”, we would like to take the children to Paultons Park for 
them to experience and explore the science behind roller coasters. Alongside getting to test out many 
different styles of rides at the park, the children will have the opportunity to take part in a roller coaster 
science session led by the education team at Paultons Park. Year 5 will then use their experiences to 
help them design and make their own model theme park at the end of the year.  

Trip Name Paultons Park ‘Rollercoaster Forces’  
 

Trip Organiser Mrs Booth 
 

Trip Date Friday 10th June 2022 
 

Departure Time 9.30am 
 

Lunch Packed lunch required 
 

Additional Requirements We would like to take parents with us on this trip and would 
ask, if you are able, to meet us at Paultons Park on the day. 
On departure you will be permitted to take your child with 
you as we are not due to leave until 5pm. Please let the 
school office know if you would like to come. Confirmation 
will be sent as soon as possible.  

 

Medical Information Please inform us if your child has any known allergies. 
Please provide any prescribed medicine to the school office and 
complete a medical form. 

 

 

A voluntary contribution of £18.50 is now due for this trip; this can be paid using the MCAS app or 
via cheque at the school office.  If you are unable or unwilling to make a voluntary contribution, please 
speak to your child’s class teacher in confidence. 

Season ticket holders – If your child holds a season ticket for Paultons Park, please send to the 
school office 2 days before the visit. Any season ticket holders that provide their cards will only 
need to pay the travel cost of £5.80. 

If you would like to withdraw your child from the Paultons Park workshop, please do not hesitate to 
contact your child’s class teacher. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Booth 

Year 5 leader 


